MGA General Meeting March 30, 2017 - Minutes

President Delmonte called the meeting to order at 1:45 PM. The meeting, attended by approximately 90 members was started with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Bob Duquette the General manager of the golf course thanked all the members and recognized the tournament committee for an excellent job. Bob told the members that they are a great group and he is happy to have them play at Cypress Head.

Vice President Nedorostek asked for a report of committees.

- Tournament Committee No report
- Membership Committee No report
- Rules Committee- Bill Schell briefly mentioned that some probable rule changes will go into effect on January 1, 2018. Bill stated that our league may try some of those changes prior to the effective date.
- Handicap Committee No report
- Food & Beverage Committee No report
- Finance Committee Bill Schieder reported that the league has money in the bank.

President Delmonte thanked the Tavern restaurant for providing a nice luncheon for our members. He also mentioned that we all need to be mindful of "pace of play", and that should be a concern shared by every member of the group.

Tommy Lee made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Jack Nedorostek.

The meeting adjourned at 2:15 PM.